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NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER, I980

GoRing«EyeREs
Tues. Oct. 7 - " Are you hiding something? " - A discussion on how we
relate to heterosg&xuals. Sth Floor Lounge, Arts Bldg.
Univ. of Guelph. 8:30 p.m.

Tues. 0ct. I4 - Self-Defence Demonstration by members of The Gay
Liberation Union. 8:30 p.m. 9th Floor Lounge, Arts

Bldg., Univ. of Guzlph.

Sun. Oct. I9 - Pot Luck Dinner - 6:30 p.m. 9I Conroy Cres. Apt. 505,
for information cail 822-({ ), see details below.

Tue.Oét. 2I -. Film Night - 8:30p.m. 9th Floor Lounge, Arts Bldg.
Univ. of Guelph.

Tue. Oct. 28 - " Is There a Gay Gene? " - Prof. Michael Ruse will
discuss the gay nodel. 8:30 p.m. 9th Floor Lounge,
Arts Bldg. U. of G.
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ELECTION RESULTS - the elctions for the new G.G.E. executive were
held on Sept. 23 and the following people were elected:
President: Jeff Schrader
Secretary: John Jankiewicz
Treasurer: Michael Gallina

"ON THE RADIC?!" - We have an opportunity to use CFRU radio ctime for
discussions, drama, talk shows, etc. Anyone interested in training

for this or participating constructively should let us know. We are
very open for ideas and ask your cooperation because this could be

a worthwhile project. Write to us at P.0. Box 773, Guelph Ont. NIH 618
or see us at the meetings or call when someone is operating the gay
line.

WHAT ABOUT DANCES? - Those of you who attended our last dance will
have noted that our prices have been changed to reflect the new liquor
laws. These changes make our dances less viable and various alterna-
tives to the present location and licencing are being investigated.

GARAGE SALE A SUCCESS! - The garage sale held on Sat. Sept. 20 was a
great success, with over $2C0.00 raised. Many thanks to those of you
who donated time or items to sell. Thanks also to the people who showed
up and bought things. It's likely that we'll have another sale next
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spring, so keep this in mind if you have furniture, clothes, books,
etc. to get rid of.

GAY COOKBOOK - A successful potluck dinner on Sept. 2I yielded
several more recipes for our cookbook, but many more are needed.

So far, contributions include about 25 recipes, some wood block

- prints, an offer of help from a printing company and suggestions
for sources of research, It looks as though this project will shape
up into something special and unique for our organization., So, if
you like to cook, or even eat, please send us your favourite dishes,
or even volunteer your services for this collection of culinary
creations. Call 822- ) (Paul) or come to our next dinner at

9I Conroy ures. Apt. 505 in Guelph. Call 822-(l) for details.
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“Of course it’s gay—I can tell by the plants!”

WATERLOO DANCES - The Masonic Hall dances in Waterloo have been
cancelled., GLOW dances at the University of Waterloo will likely
be held this month, but none were annnunced at time of printing.
Please call 384-GLOW for up-to-date i.tormation.

‘Phanks this month to Tony, John, Jeff, Paul, Rene and Jim for the
newsletter. And thanks to Nils for letting us have the potluck at

his place, to aid in putting this r.ewsletter toghether.

HAVE YOU PAID YOUR $5.00? - if you like to keep receiving the news-
letter for another year, just send $5.00 with your name and address
to P.0. Box 773, Guelph, Ont. NIH 618. Get your friends to subscribe
too! We'll send you your membership card, which is valid for one
year, and is accepted at dances in Guelph, waterloo, London and
coming soon Hamilton. (Please disregard this notice if your card is
still valid.)

If you like to donate more to keep us afloat we have special
memberships- $25.00 makes you a V.I.G. Very Important Gay. $100.00
makes you a Gay Philanthropist.




